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Police Investigate Shooting 
On October 8, 2013 at approximately 10:48 p.m., the Woodridge Police Department responded to a 
report of shots fired in the 3300 block of 83rd Street.  
 
Woodridge Police located a 42 year old male who had been shot in the upper body. This subject was 
transported to the hospital with non-life threatening injuries.  
 
The Woodridge Police Department believes this to be an isolated incident and the public is not in any 
danger.  
 
Police continue to investigate the incident and anyone with information regarding this case is asked 
to call the Woodridge Police Department at   (630) 719-4733 or via the internet at 
crimetips@vil.woodridge.il.us 


